
From: Ken Ebbott <kebbott@fehr-graham.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 5:46 PM 
To: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Cc: Ken Ebbott 
Subject: Tynan Pics Well Still There 
Attachments: 20190326_well 164052.jpg; 20190326_164139.jpg 
 
Sarah,  
 
I popped out and snapped some pics yesterday as I was driving by.  
 
The well is still there 
 
Patch of asphalt still there too-  
 
Not much else for landmarks- some bigger trees if they can be located on the Phase 3 map – I think 
maybe they can, but haven’t checked.  
 
Ken 
 

KENDRICK EBBOTT, PG  I  Branch Manager  
Fehr Graham  I  Engineering & Environmental 
 

909 N. 8th Street I Suite 101 

Sheboygan, WI  53081 
P: 920.453.0700 
C: 920-980-4231 
F: 920.453.0750 
fehr-graham.com 
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